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European Ombudsman closes Blue Dragon inquiry 

Press release no. 23/2004  - 29/07/2004 

The European Ombudsman, P. Nikiforos Diamandouros , has closed his inquiry into the 
so-called "Blue Dragon" case. 

The Ombudsman made a draft recommendation to the European Anti-Fraud Office (OLAF) in 
February 2004. His decision examines in detail OLAF’s response to each of the points raised in 
the draft recommendation and explains why the Ombudsman considers that that there is no 
need for him to conduct further inquiries into the case. 

The Ombudsman's decision can be found on his website at: 
http://www.ombudsman.europa.eu/cases/decision.faces/en/1803/html.bookmark [Link]

https://www.ombudsman.europa.eu/cases/decision.faces/en/1803/html.bookmark

